----- Original Message-----

Sent: 02 March 2009 14:43

To: 'helpline@defra.gsi.gov.uk’

Subject: Information request: EU funding for Bovine TB
Dear Sir/Madam,

Please send to me for years 1998 to 2009 inclusive the amount of EU funding

(a) bid for

(b) granted and

(c) spent

to address bovine TB in England.

Also if applicable, please split up the fund according to aspect of bovine TB work
addressed (e.g. vaccination, test method development, disease transmission, LVI fees,
farmer compensation etc).

If possible, please repeat this breakdown for each year and stage specified in (a),(b) and
(c) above .

| hope this is clear. Obviously please let me know if clarification is required.

If you are unable to reply promptly, a confirmation of receipt would be very much
appreciated.

All responses by email will be fine.

Yours faithfully,



